
Council 
March 12, 2018 

 
RESPONSE TO COUNCILLOR INQUIRY 

 
COUNCILLOR CHRISTOPHERS 
Councillor Christophers inquired regarding the possibility of the new residential smart 
water meters being linked to a fibre optic connection. 
 
Estimated Administrative Time to Respond 
 

☒ Under 4 hours (no motion required) 

 

☐ Over 4 hours (motion required)    Estimated Hours:  n/a 
 

 
Motion  
n/a 
 
Response 
Presently, the new Sensus meters do not operate on fibre optic systems.  
Administration will keep discussions open with the Town’s meter vendor in order to 
continue providing the best service to customers at the best value as technology 
changes.  
 
Prepared by: 
Chris Radford 
Infrastructure and Operations Director 
March 02, 2018 

 


